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Dear Parents and Caregivers 
 

BOOK WEEK PARADE – FRIDAY 26 AUGUST 2022 

Our annual Book Week extravaganza is fast approaching and the theme for this year 
is Dreaming with Eyes Open. This is the perfect opportunity for all students to dress 
up as their favourite book character and let their imagination run wild! 

We are pleased to announce that parents are welcome to come and celebrate Book 
Week with us this year. 

Here is a brief outline of the day: 
  8:25am –   8:55am Book Fair pre-sales in the library 
  9:00am –   9:40am Book parade and teacher’s performance     
  9:55am – 10:55am K-2 attend Science Show 

Years 3-6 attend Book Fair 
11:05am – 11:30am Recess 
11:30am – 12:30pm Years 3-6 attend Science Show 

K-2 attend Book Fair 
  1:00pm –   1:25pm K-2 assembly in the hall 
  1:25pm –   2:05pm Lunch 
  2:10pm -    2:30pm 3-6 assembly in the hall 

 
This year, Jollybops Science will be performing a Big Science Fun Show. The show will 
directly link to the Science Syllabus looking at properties of materials, chemical reactions 
and how earth, air and water sustain the whole living world. 

 
The cost for students to attend the Science show if $6.00. Please complete the permission slip below and return it 
to school with cash, pay online or by EFTPOS at the school office by Thursday 25 August. 
Miss Williams Teacher 
Librarian 

 
 
 

 

JOLLYBOPS SCIENCE SHOW – Friday 26 August 2022 
 

I give permission for my child   of class   to attend 
the Jollybops Science Show to be held at Woodport Public School on Friday 26 August 2022. 

 
 Enclosed is $6.00 for my child’s payment to attend the show 
 I have made an online payment. My receipt number is   

 
 / /   

  Parent/Carer Signature        Date 
 
NSW Department of Education Consent Statement:  I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW 
Health COVID-19 Public Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures.  I acknowledge and accept that there is a 
risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying 
any symptoms of illness, and/or if directed to isolate under public health orders.

In line with the “Fair Discipline Code’ of this school, any child whose behaviour is deemed unsatisfactory will be disqualified from attending this 
planned activity. The decision is made by the Principal/Assistant Principal after referral from the Stage Supervisor. Parents and child will be 
informed if attendance is refused. 
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